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A message from Texas Health and Human Services Commission

EVV Home Health Care Services (HHCS) Service Bill 
Codes Table Now Available 

Background: 
Effective Jan. 1, 2024, Electronic Visit Verification (EVV) is required for Medicaid home 
health care services (HHCS). Program providers and financial management services 
agencies (FMSAs) can refer to the bill codes table to familiarize themselves with the 
specific HHCS billing code combinations that require the use of EVV. 

A new version of the EVV HHCS Bill Codes Table has been posted. Reference the revision 
history in the document for information about what was updated.   

The table is on the EVV 21st Century Cures Act webpage on  21st Century Cures Act | 
Texas Health and Human Services in Excel and PDF formats. 

Addition Resources 

Home Health Care Services Required to Use EVV (texas.gov) 

EVV Home Health Care Services Bill Codes Table (texas.gov) 

FAQs about the EVV HHCS Implementation (texas.gov) 

If you have questions about EVV or the information in this notice, please send an email 
to mhtxevv@molinahealthcare.com. 

https://www.hhs.texas.gov/providers/long-term-care-providers/long-term-care-provider-resources/electronic-visit-verification/21st-century-cures-act
https://www.hhs.texas.gov/sites/default/files/documents/doing-business-with-hhs/provider-portal/resources/electronic-visit-verification/programs-services-service-delivery-options.pdf
https://www.hhs.texas.gov/sites/default/files/documents/evv-hhcs-service-bill-codes-table.pdf
https://www.hhs.texas.gov/sites/default/files/documents/faqs-evv-hhcs-implementation.pdf
mailto:mhtxevv@molinahealthcare.com
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